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What have we been doing? 

How you can help              

Welcome to our second Spring Newsletter.  Thank you 

to you all for supporting our Spring events so far. It has 

been a busy start to the term and promises to continue 

to be a fun one. The Valentine shop was well attended 

and made over £200. On the same day, the disco was 

busy and even saw the school DJ’s getting Mums and 

Dads on the dance floor for YMCA which the children 

enjoyed. This raised £315 which is a great achievement. 

Thank you all who came and helped.  The clothing 

collection raised over £210 and we hope that the next 

one planned for 23rd April will be equally as successful. 

We would ask you to have a good sort out of those 

winter jumpers and coats and fill up those bags. If you 

need more than one, please use a bin liner and bring in 

on the collection day.  

Film night was fun raising over £90 for the PTFA. We 

will keep you updated for the next one on offer. 

Our school recipe book has been edited and proofread 

by Josie Rawlings—Year 5 and will be ready soon. 

Order forms will be sent out this week and a display of 

the proposed kitchen will be in the hall at parent 

evening for you to see where your fund raising will be 

going. It is a very exciting project and one I know 

your children will benefit hugely from. 

If you would like to receive information about 

the Association events by email, please 

contact us with your details. 

If you have any ideas, you are 

welcome at our meetings. We look 

forward to seeing you soon. 

 

Are you able to help 

with: 

Buying Easter Gifts 

Staffing the EasterGift shop 

Donation of cakes for the Easter 

shop 

Tradesman—plumbers  

 

 

What we have spent 

your money on: 

 Agreement to fund the 

100% attendance awards 

in the summer term. 

Mathletics for all pupils. 

 

Proposed spending: 

 The Association has 

agreed to fund the 

cookery room which 

we are hoping to com-

plete  late Spring. If you 

feel you can help in any 

way with this project, 

please contact Linda at 

Bursar 

@longton.lancs.sch.uk 

 Any suggestions? —

please bring to the next 

meeting. 

Dates for your 

diary 

Easter Bonnet 

and Egg  

competition 

1st April 

Easter Bingo 2nd April 

Clothing  

collection 

23rd April 

Family event 20th June  

Next meeting 

- review Easter 

events 

27th 

March  

  
Next meeting 

All welcome– 

summer plans 

24th 

April 

 

Valentine Disco—Dancing and Fun 

On 1st April 2014, school will host an Easter 

bonnet competition for KS1 and a decorated 

Egg Competition for KS2.  

If your child would like to enter, they need to 

bring their bonnet or egg into school slightly 

before or on 1st April and the parade will 

take place before the end of the day. There is 

a prize for the winning creation for each 

class.  

We will be selling personalised egg cups at 

the Easter Shop, an order form will follow 

soon. 

HOT OFF THE PRESS 

A great family night has been planned for 

20th June 2014. Please keep the date free and 

we will let you know more as soon as we 

have details.  

Details of Events 

Details : www.longton.lancsngfl.ac.uk  

Contact: Ptfa@longton.lancs.sch.uk or call 01772 612495 



Can you help at occasional events?    Yes/no 

 

Could you buy items for our gift shops?  Yes/ no 

 

Are you available to organize events ? Yes/ No 

 

What skills or support could you offer Longton Association? 

 

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

If there is any way you can support our fundraising , please detail 

below and return the form to Linda at 

Bursar@longton.lancs.sch.uk or PTFA@longton.lancs.sch.uk  

 

Better still, please come to our next meeting—Many hands make 

light work! 

 

Can you help?  


